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2 July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent and Student  
 
We hope that this letter finds you all well during these unprecedented times. 
 
We hope where possible that students are accessing and completing bridging work either via the 
Skegness Academy website or via Microsoft Teams. All this learning and work will be invaluable 
once students return in September 2020. 
 
Can we please bring to your attention that the Sixth Form uniform will change from September. 
Students will no longer wear a blazer but the new jumper and tie.  Skirts will also only be accepted 
from the new supplier.  
 
Our new supplier is, Nationwide School Uniforms in Spilsby. The prices are competitive, snap shot 
is as follows – 
 

• Sixth Form Jumper  -  Size 32”, Price £13.00 up to a Size 44”, Price £17.00 

• Sixth Form Tie  -  Price £3.70 

• School Skirt – Size 22, Price £15.00 up to a Size 38”, Price £19.50 
 
If you are experiencing any issues with buying new uniform then you can email the Principal,  
Mr Johnson, who may be able to approve you for some financial support from the Academy to 
support with uniform costs. His email address is tjohnson@skegnessacademy.org.  
 
Many thanks in advance for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

                                                                                                                                                                
                                                                                  
 
Mrs L Oldfield                                                      Miss K Langdale 
Senior Assistant Principal                                Head of Sixth Form  
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